Dear Judy, the Staff at Dodge Park and Rose's friends, Thank you for celebrating Rose's 100th Birthday. She was so happy. Thank you for having the Mayor give Rose the Key to The City Of Worcester, thanks for the delicious Birthday Cakes, the corsage of roses, the 100th Birthday balloon, the gifts and all the other nice things you did for Rose. We greatfully appreciate your thoughtfulness.

Judy, The Staff and friends, You may not realize it. but people like you are rare. Just being around you makes others feel warm and happy. Thanks for being that way. God bless you. Love. Tom and Theresa



Created just for you, by Int
Card Studio.
Copyright © 2010, Creative Home. All rights reserved.

